
 

 

 

Royal Arch Province of 

Northamptonshire & Huntingdonshire 

 

Northamptonshire & Huntingdonshire 

Chapter of First Principals No: 3422 
Sheaf Close , Northampton 

Thursday 3rd September 2015 

at 6.00pm 

 

The Ceremony of Passing the Veils 
Permitted only in the Province of Bristol and to be 

demonstrated by the Provincial Demonstration Team of Bristol 

by kind permission of the 

ME Grand Superintendent Alan J Vaughan 

 

 

Open to ALL Royal Arch Companions - a date for your Diary 

Formal Booking Forms & Details of Dining Arrangements to 

be circulated  in due course 

 

An Event not to be missed 

ALL Royal Arch Masons welcome. 

 
 

  

  


